
RE: Senate Environment and Communications Committee: Inquiry into the EPBC 

Amendment Bill 2013 

 

 

The ACA had been asked to take on notice a question on the "detail of negotiations that have 

taken place on the Liverpool Plains at Caroona".  Our response is as follows: 

 

The Australian Coal Association does not comment on specific projects or activities of its 

members. 
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